Monday, September 14, 2015

The Pierce Public Schools Board of Education met for a Budget Hearing at 6:00 p.m. in the High School conference room. Members present were Ted Krienke, Ron Woslager, Robert Hoffmann, Kevin Flesner, Dave Lienemann, and Dan Unseld. Also present were Superintendent Kendall Steffensen, High School Principal Mark Brahmer, Elementary Principal Adam Patrick, and two guests.

A welcome was extended to the public and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. The Open Meetings Act was pointed out.

Mr. Steffensen presented the budget with an increase of 4% over last year's budget.

Hoffmann moved and Lienemann seconded a motion to adjourn. Voting unanimous, meeting adjourned at 6:07 p.m.

Robert Hoffmann, secretary Pierce Public Schools Board of Education District 2 Pierce, Ne 68767